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November 2018

We are fast approaching the busy festive period and the diary is quickly filling up
with lots of exciting events that I wanted to let you know about.

<

Date

Event

Friday 23™ November

P2/3 Assembly

Saturday 24™ November

PTA Xmas Fayre

Thursday 29™ November

Gaelic Choir singing at Bishopbriggs Xmas Lights Switch On

Monday 3™ December

EDC Xmas Concert
(Gaelic choir and 8 x P7 pupils taking part in this)

Friday 7™ December

1.15 - 3.00pm Mainstream P1 and P2 Xmas Party

Monday 10™ December

1.15 - 3.00pm Gaelic P1 and P2 Xmas Party

Wednesday 12™ December

Evening Xmas Ceilidh @ Academy for P7 pupils (more details
to follow from the Academy)

Thursday 13™ December

P3 - P7 School Show - Cinderella Rockerfella
(afternoon and evening performance)

Friday 14™ December

Christmas Jumper Day
1.15 - 3.00pm Primary 4 Xmas Party

Monday 17™ December

pm Pantomime for school pupils (Snow White)

Tuesday 18™ December

11 am Sgoil Araich Nativity
1.15 - 3.00pm Primary 5 Xmas Party
7.30 - 9pm P6 and P7 Xmas Ceilidh

Wednesday 19™ December

10am Mainstream Nursery Nativity
Xmas Lunch
2pm Mainstream Nursery Nativity

Thursday 20™ December

1.15 - 3.00pm Primary 3 Xmas Party

Friday 21°" December

9.30 Mainstream P1 and P2 Nativity

11.00 Gaelic €1 and €2 Nativity

School Closes at 2.30pm

Pupils return to school at 9am on Monday 7™ January

Please note that P3-7 Mainstream and Gaelicstream primaries come together for their
parties. Primary 1 to 5 children can bring in their party clothes on their party day and

change at lunchtime.

Tickets for our P3 - P7 school show 'Cinderella Rockerfella will cost £3.00 and will be
sold initially on a two per family basis. Due to fire regulations we can only offer 200
tickets for each performance. Order forms for tickets will be sent out shortly.

P1 and P2 Nativities - Two seats will be reserved for parents of all Primary 1 and 2
children for the 2 morning performances. Further details will be sent out soon and
your child will bring home reserved tickets at the beginning of December.

Regards

Miss J. Campbell
Head Teacher




